CALIFORNIA RESEARCHERS STUDY PUBLIC BROADBAND POLICY
The State of California awarded a $2 million grant to the Corporation for
Education Network Initiatives in California (CENIC) to study the prospects
of delivering 1 Gbps broadband connections to all Californians by 2010.
CENIC, which is a not-for-profit corporation formed by the California
Institute of Technology, the California State University, Stanford
University, the University of California, and the University of Southern
California, currently operates a high bandwidth collaborative environment.
CENIC has also launched an initiative to bring high-performance
advanced-services network capacity to all of California's K-12 schools.
http://www.cenic.org/


